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What recent project, transaction, or accomplishment are you most proud of? Over the past five
years, I have assisted with sewer separation efforts for the city of Fitchburg, Mass. I began as a
resident representative and oversaw construction efforts on site. Today, I assist with construction
management of the ongoing separation efforts off-site. I am most proud of my growth within these
projects, and my ability to provide creative solutions for aging infrastructure while using my
experiences from the field as a guide. 

What advice do you have for young women aspiring to enter commercial real estate? My advice for
young women entering the field is to remember that everyone is working toward the same goal:
completing the project. When facing challenges, don’t hesitate to remind contractors that you share
the same objective!
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